26th April 2021

Dear Mr Whitehouse

Thank you very much indeed for inviting me to your Grand 25 year Time Capsule Opening. What an honour.

The pupils were a credit to you, and your teaching and support staff made my wife and I most welcome.

It was a great joy to meet up with past friends and pupils and to meet so many children who had either had me marry their parents, or register their births.

So now that the school is 50 years old, I suspect that this will give you another opportunity for some "good press". Please involve me, if you think I can be of any assistance. I wish you and your team every success in the future.

So many happy memories; perhaps this humble missive might find it's way into your "new" time capsule to be opened in 2046!

Once again, thank you. Your kindness made me proud and happy.

Yours sincerely

Tim Eyles

(Retired Headmaster, Knights Enham Junior School)